
So, whats been happening in Dunedin?

Street Work
I have been out in the Octagon with the sketch 
board teaching Bible stories to whoever will listen.
I’ve been using chalk pastels which I really like as 
they are easy to use and are attractive to those 
walking by. 
I have recently shared these gospel stories with 
a young Chinese boy and four teenage girls who 
are very close to making a discission for Christ. I 
will have a team of mostly younger woman who 
are willing to disciple them when they do make a 
commitment.

I was blessed to have Kevin Simson from Napier join me for nine days and we went 
out every day and did open air out-
reaches with the sketch board sto-
ries.
Kevin is quite artistic and really  
enjoyed doing chalk drawings.

While some days are quite tough  
other days are very fruitful which 
makes you forget the tough days.  
Such as the opportunity to teach 
students about Cain and Abel,  
Jeremiah 31:31, The  
Samaritan Woman at the well, Jesus  
healing the crippled man at the 
pool of Bethesda, Jesus healing a  
woman and Jairus daughter and 
others. 
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We now have a team to start an after-school club at Wray Street Youth Hall. This will start  
Tuesday the 25 October 3pm – 5pm. 

We will start with afternoon tea for the children as some will come straight from school and  
others will have to be picked up.  We will have some games, a song or two and a Bible teaching, a 
craft followed by some reading or home-
work time. One of our helpers will connect 
with the school to promote the club which 
is just around the corner. The theme for the 
term is on planets.   Please pray that the 
kids will grow in their understanding of God 
and their need for him.

Shane Louie


